
Welcome 

Dear Youth Leader, 

   Thank you for bringing your students to our Breakaway Summer Camp. 

Enclosed you will find all the information that you will need to register your group. 

Feel free to call the numbers below if you have any questions. We will be staying 

at the El Matador Condominiums located at 909 Santa Rosa Blvd in Ft. Walton 

Beach, Florida. Check-in is on June 20th, 2020 at 3pm central time. Check-out is on 

June 24, 2020 at 10am central time. 

David Surratt  (352)-424-1602          

Here are the steps you should take: 

1) Send in your $300 deposit by April 19th, 2020 

2) Send in $50 deposit per person attending by May 1st, 2020 

3) Complete and send in all forms by the deadlines given. 

4) The following forms have to be returned to Breakaway by June 1st, 2020 

• Total number of students/adults you will be bringing. 

• T-shirt form 

• Rooming list 

• Agreement form (signed by student minister) 

• Final Balance 

That’s it! Just send the information in on the required date and send it to the address given 

below. We want to make this the best experience for you and your youth group, so we ask that 

you please respect the deadlines given. We can’t wait to see you at camp! 

Address:   

Breakaway Ministries - P.O. Box 1552 - Gadsden, AL 35902 

 

 


